## Nabnasset School

## School Advisory Council Meeting Minutes

Meeting date	April 29, 2024
Time	
Time	3:45 PM
Location	Conference Room
Members present	Nina Balfe-Principal Dana Riegert-Parent Michelle Srebnick-Kindergarten Teacher Noelle Coulter-Kindergarten Teacher John Cannistraro -Parent Nancy Boutet -Community Member Mollie Winder-Parent Valery Young-Parent
Discussion summary	Agenda item #1 Approval of March SAC Meeting Minutes, public comment
	<ul> <li>Agenda item #2 -School update: <ul> <li>a. Vote on Nab Yearbook Cover: 4 second place second grader's drawings will be featured on the back cover. 1 first place second grader's drawing will be featured on the front. All other submissions will be featured in the pages of the yearbook. We had 25 submissions!</li> <li>b. Community Meeting: first grade hosted in April on Teamwork</li> <li>c. Nab Stars and Stripes Run: May 24th</li> <li>d. Nab Garden: Many parent volunteers, students and teachers are involved in mulching, shoveling/carrying pea stone and planting</li> </ul> </li> </ul>
	Agenda item #3 School Improvement Plan
	<ul> <li>a. Reviewed 2023-2024 SIP, progress made and next steps.</li> <li>b. Discussed continuing to explore using My Path from I-Ready in Kindergarten</li> <li>c. Discussed continuing to work on differentiating during UFLI</li> </ul>
	Agenda item #4 Other

	<ul> <li>Nab Stars and Stripes Run or Yearbook ideas for future: -Can we reach out to local businesses for contributions?</li> <li>Pictures from staff emailed for the yearbook by Fri. 5/10/24</li> <li>UFLI: How to hold a staff wide discussion on what went well and what we could revamp for next year.</li> <li>Lots of materials have been purchased through JVF that coincide with UFLI. Materials for families and teachers to explore ordered from UFLI Website: SPIRE, etc.</li> <li>Jumprope decodable texts recommended by Mollie Winder</li> <li>Look at the date for Kindergarten Screening, could we use half of a full PD day? Some parents prefer not to have it on the day after April vacation.</li> <li>Community Meeting discussion:</li> <li>Possibility of specialists leading a community meeting at the beginning of the year.</li> <li>Buddying grades up so that Kindergarten classes work with second grade students.</li> <li>Should some community meetings be grade specific based on skills they are working on?</li> <li>Could we use student Council Students from Abbott to do community meetings? Transportation?</li> </ul>
Actions taken	N/A
Action items	-Post Panorama Playbook login directions on Nab Star Classroom
Agenda items for next meeting	-Present final SIP for 2024-2025 SY -Follow up on how to obtain Panorama Survey data
Motion to Adjourn	5:00 PM